From: Marino Antonio <antonio.marino@eni.com>

Sent: Wednesday, 28 February 2024 1:01 PM

To: Matthew Phillips

Cc: ENIAUS.Mbx Katherine Solar Project; market operatorPWC; Simon Middleton; Hugh Gordon-
Clark; Rizzi Simone

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] FW: NTESMO NT Communications Guideline Notice of Consultation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Matthew

| have reviewed the Notice of consultation - NTESMO Communications Guideline and MSATS Procedures | NTESMO
online.

It appears this consultation is in relation to Market Participants that use the MARKET SETTLEMENT AND TRANSFER
SOLUTION (MSATS) which Eni doesn’t use/access.

Eni has reviewed the Communications Guideline together with the associated procedures and guides does not have
any comments, therefore will not be providing a submission.

Kind Regards

Antonio

Antonio Marino

Solar Project Manager

Eni Australia Ltd

226, ADELAIDE TCE, Perth

PO Box 6862 East Perth WA 6892
T: +61 8 9320 2631

M: +61 439 023 744

F: +61 8 9320 1100

E: antonio.marino@eni.com

W: www.eni.com

Eni is committed to the goal of zero harm to people and the environment. Eni reminds you that printing has a cost
on the environment.
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